
Drury Information Update

Confident        Ambitious       Resilient         Respectful        Family 

The children finish today for the half term and return to school on 
Tuesday 20th February 2024. (Monday 19th is staff training day).

✓ Just a few details for you all before the break:
✓ There are some recurring instances of head lice in some classes. Please can we ask that 

all families check and treat when necessary to help stop the spread, thank you.
✓ Children are only permitted to bring mobile phones to school if they need them for 

after school arrangements. This is mainly older children that walk home. The children 
are excellent at remembering to hand their phones in at the office before school as 
they are not allowed in the classrooms.

✓ We are still getting instances of dog poo on the routes into school. While this situation 
is much better please can we ask that if you do find any outside the school gates that 
you let us know. We will pick it up to stop it spreading into the school.

On a lighter note……

✓ Our Community Café was very well attended and our children were wonderfully 
polite and enjoyed playing the games with our visitors. Thank you to all who supported 

this event. Due to popular demand we will do another café very soon!
✓ WELL DONE to the netball team who attended the competition at Deeside. The team 

were undefeated and their sportsmanship was excellent. 
✓ Many thanks to Mary Saifelden who has started work on our beautiful mural for 

our front entrance. We appreciate Mary giving up her time for our school and we 
can’t wait to share the finished mural with you all when it is complete!

✓ We have gained several pallets following our roof work. If there are any handy 
persons who would be willing to help us make these into outdoor furniture or mud 
kitchens, then there is endless tea, coffee and biscuits for willing volunteers.

✓ I am DELIGHTED to inform you that the roof work is complete. The scaffolding 
should be down by the time we return after the break. Thank you again for your 
patience!      Take care everyone and enjoy the half term week.

Best wishes
Elizabeth Jones

The more we learn the more we know, Ysgol Drury is a great place to grow.
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